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Dear IP Expert NZ
Thank you for your email request of 25 September 2017 to Callaghan Innovation for further information about Powerhouse Ventures Limited.
The consultations necessary to make a decision on your request are such that a proper response cannot reasonably be made within the original time limit.  I am therefore extending the due date for this response, under section 15A(b) of the Act, to 7 November 2017.
However, we will endeavour to provide you with a response as soon as possible before that date.
You have the right to request the Ombudsman to review this response.  You can contact the Ombudsman on www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or 0800 802 602.  Please contact ministerial.services@callaghaninnovation.govt.nz if you require any further information.
Yours sincerely
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